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Hello, we have moved to NZ now, but thought the option of an ethics class really benefited school 
children. Please embrace positive change, and freedom of choice for all. I hate to think of Australians 
being bullied by small minded people, and allowing self interest to prevail. 
 
Be progressive, not regressive Australia! 


